Residents invited to participate in finalization of budget

Caledon council is due to pass the Town's 2015 budget this Tuesday (March 3), and the public is invited to take part.

The meeting will start at 1 p.m. in the Council Chambers at Town Hall in Caledon East.

?The 2015 budget process has been an engaging one,? said Mayor Allan Thompson. ?We appreciate the work done by Town staff as well as the input from our businesses and citizens in helping council deliver an informed and responsible 2015 budget. On behalf of council and staff, I invite and encourage everyone to attend our final meeting.?

All information on the 2015 budget will be posted to www.caledon.ca/budget